
Proposal for Joint Tree Management 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose a collaborative effort to address the 

issue of overhanging branches from the trees that border our properties at [Your Address] and 

[Recipient's Address]. 

As we have both noticed, the overhanging branches can pose risks such as property damage and 

safety hazards. To ensure the health of the trees and maintain the aesthetics of our neighborhood, 

I believe that a joint tree management initiative would be beneficial. 

Here are some suggested actions we might consider: 

• Conducting a tree assessment with a certified arborist. 

• Implementing a pruning schedule to maintain tree health. 

• Sharing the costs associated with the maintenance work. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can work 

together effectively. Please let me know a convenient time for us to meet or talk. 

Thank you for considering this joint effort. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


